

From: "Smith, David @ Denver" <[REDACTED]>

To: "Mosher, Bill @ Denver" <[REDACTED]>, "Maureen Phair - AURA" <[REDACTED]>

Date: 01/24/2018 5:57:19 PM

Subject: HOLD - City Council Business Meeting to Vote on PDP Approval

This is what Maureen told me to hold for the FINAL PDP Hearing. February 5<sup>th</sup> is the regular Business Meeting (only 2x a month) when Marriott will propose his reconsideration. If there are 5 yes votes on February 5<sup>th</sup> to reconsider, the next Regular Business Meeting that provides sufficient public notice is March 19.

There may be a chance to move it up to the March 5 date – March 5<sup>th</sup> is a business meeting but we are unsure if there will be sufficient notice to the public and time to create a new packet for sufficient lead time to Council. Maureen and Mark Deven are checking.

02/21/2018